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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

Subject:  Traffic Changes to Garage Flow and Terminal Drive 

 

Date: March 5, 2018 

 

Effective Immediately 

 ENABLING PROJECTS FOR THE CONSOLIDATED RENTAL CAR (CONRAC) FACILITY 

CONSTRUCTION 

The Airport Exit connected to the entrance of the parking garages is closed in support of the CONRAC 

program (see red path).  Safety signage and lane restriction notifications are placed accordingly. 

Customers on this path are able to use the garage access and ten minute grace period as a means of 

egress.  

 

KCAB’s contractor is starting work on a temporary exit for the Parking Garage. Traffic on Terminal 

Drive will be reduced to one lane during this phase of construction (see red arrows below). The 

temporary exit is anticipated to be in use by the week of 3/5/2018 - weather dependent. Work is 

expected to be complete in June 2018. 

 

 These elements are in addition to the restriction to the Terminal 1 garage and access point created 

for the hotel that area already in place. Parkers in the Terminal 1 garage will exit at a new location as 

denoted on the attached drawing (see green path).  Parkers using the Terminal 1 garage have been 

notified that this option will be closed effective May 1 and will no longer be open for parking.  
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